
 

 
Dear Families, Friends and Caregivers,  
 
With the global outbreak of Coronavirus (COVID – 19), Saber Healthcare Group and our facilities goals 
are to remain hyper vigilant to the health and wellness of our staff, residents, families, and communities 
we serve. We are closely monitoring the evolving global concern for “Coronavirus 2019” as well as local 
and regional influenza outbreaks.  
 
We are restricting visitation at this time for the protection of your loved ones, residents, and 
staff. Visitation will be limited to certain compassionate care situations, such as end-of-life. If a visit is 
medically necessary for an end-of-life visit, a screening process is in place at the facility. Please call the 
facility ahead of time to arrange. All nursing facilities in the country are under the same federal mandate 
by Medicare and the CDC to restrict all visitation to only essential medical personnel. 
 
This is a great time to remind everyone family members can and are encouraged to provide cell 
phones/tablets/laptops to residents for audio/video communication with their family members in lieu 
of onsite visits. Saber provides public wireless at almost all our facilities and for the few facilities that do 
not, we are adding them as quickly as we can accommodate. 
 
We recognize it’s critical to keep our Saber facilities informed with the most current and accurate 
information about Coronavirus. We are working to equip facilities with important tools to appropriately 
focus on the prevention of respiratory illnesses.  
 
For any questions or concerns, please reach out to contact@saberhealth.com  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nancy A. Istenes, DO, CMD, FACP, 
Chief Medical Officer  
Saber Healthcare Group, LLC 
(216) 292-5706 or (330) 634-6698 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


